
Pop into Spring!
What a wild March we had! Thank you to everyone who visited the Book Fair! We raised our goal
amount and were able to purchase some teacher wish lists books. We hope you enjoy!
Reminder: the wish lists stay up all year long! Let parent’s know they can purchase a book or
two for your classroom anytime during the year.

April Books Galore!
If you didn’t get a chance to visit us during our book preview and pastries, we accomplished
processing the books from our grant! How exciting! You can see all the pretty new books on top
of the shelves, there are so many to look through and checkout!

Ready, Set, Library!
It’s National Library Week from April 7th- April 13th. Appreciate your librarians here or at the

public library! This year’s theme is Ready, Set, Library!

P.S. Mrs. Centeno and Ms. Donile love chocolate!
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Stats & 
News

Media Center Stats
The students are enjoying all the new books. Here are the stats from March 2023
and March 2024:

Books Due Date
With seven more Mondays left in the school year, the Media Center is requesting all
library books to be brought back by Friday, May 3rd. We understand it is a bit early,
but we need time to inventory all of our wonderful items.

Top 5 Books Circulated Books 
(March 2023):

 Diary of a Wimpy Kid, #171.
 Guts2.
 Naruto, #103.
 Drama4.
 Speak For Me5.

Top 5 Books Circulated Books
(March 2024):

 Amulet, #91.
 Diary of a WImpy Kid, #182.
 Frankenstein3.
 Naruto, #74.
 Alergica5.
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Information

Newest Addition to the Media Center
We will have a new addition coming to the Media Center later this month. Please
welcome our newest panther, a bearded dragon. Beardie will need a new name once
she arrives. She will even be available for classroom checkout! Stay tuned for more
information.

Final First Chapter Friday Guest Edition
We can’t believe April 26th will be our final First Chapter Friday Guest Edition for the
school year. You all have been so welcoming and supportive allowing our guest
readers into your classrooms. Please sign up as soon as possible so we can schedule
the guest readers.
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Chromebook Charging Station
We are seeing an increase in the number of students in need of chargers through out the
day. Please remind them there are four chargers available for students to charge their
Chromebooks first thing in the morning, during lunch, and during PE at the Smart Service
counter. They can come to the Media Center, plug in their Chromebook and return when
they need it. 

Teacher Current Reads
We have added some new book covers to the wall. Keep adding to the spreadsheet. Thank
you all to those who submitted their current reads so far! We love seeing students stop
and look at all the different books that we are reading. Let’s continue adding books to our
#CUSD201READS Together wall. Please list the books you are currently reading here.

Nuestras (Our) casa es su casa
We love seeing you during your planning period and coming in with your classes and
teaching in the Media Center! Our doors are always open should you need a change of
scenery. Please check the calendar to sign up.

Reminders
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